NEWFOUNDLAND

POWER

HAND DELIVERED
November 16, 2020

Board of Commissioners
of Public Utilities

P.O. Box 21040

120 Torbay Road

St. John’s, NL. A1A 5B2

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services
and Board Secretary
Dear Ms. Blundon:
Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro — 2021 Capital Budget Application

This is to advise that Newfoundland Power has no submissions in relation to the above-noted
matter.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned at your convenience.

Yours very truly,
pg e

Kelly Hopkins

Corporate Counsel

c. Shirley Walsh Dennis Browne, Q.C.
Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro Browne, Fitzgerald, Morgan & Avis
Paul Coxworthy Denis Fleming
Stewart McKelvey Cox & Palmer

Senwung Luk
Olthuis Kleer Townshend LLP

Newfoundland Power Inc.
55 Kenmount Road - P.0.Box 8910 - St.]John’s, NL A1B 3P6
PHONE (709) 737-5364 - FAX(709) 737-2974 - khopkins@newfoundlandpower.com



